
 
 

HARNESS PROGRAM CHANGE 
 
Following a request from Harness Racing Australia, the Australian Female Drivers 
Championship, scheduled to be held on 22 March 2020, has been postponed and will 
now be hosted by the Launceston Pacing Club on Sunday 5 April 2020. 
 
The program for 22 March 2020 will remain unchanged from what has been 
advertised, apart from the deletion of the reference to the Australian Female Drivers 
Championship. 
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